
Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/parentsurvey 
 
06 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
  
Re: Parent Questionnaire 
  
As we continue into the Summer term we have one eye on planning for the future and into the 
next academic year.  This work involves gathering stakeholder views about all aspects of 
school life and using this to support school developmental work. 
 
We would ask for your support in this process by completing the attached questionnaire which 
is used as part of this process. 
 
Can I thank you for any support you can provide and look forward to sharing with you actions 
which come from feedback given. 
  
Please complete questionnaire using the following link; submissions should be made by the 
14th May 2025:  https://forms.office.com/e/BLrnXQxLjK 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/BLrnXQxLjK

